
The Headteachers, Dr Anna Ridley BSc Hons PGCE PhD FCCT and Imogen Thurbon BA Hons PGCE DSL, 

and Staff cordially invite you to our: 

Hartismere                     
Family of Schools 

OPEN  
AFTERNOON  

TUESDAY 24th & WEDNESDAY 25th JUNE 2025 

YEAR 5 

at Benjamin Britten Music Academy 

This is an opportunity for your child to see the School and its 

facilities and to meet our teaching staff and some of                       

our scholars.  

Children will take part in a variety of lessons and                       

extra-curricular activities to experience a taste of high school 

life. The event will start at 1pm and conclude after the 

Headteachers’ address to parents late afternoon.  

If you would like your child to attend, please visit our             

website www.benjaminbritten.school and complete the Year 5 

Open Afternoon form to register your interest by Friday 13th 

June. Further details will be emailed to you once places have 

been allocated and timings have been finalised.  

If you are unable to attend on these dates but would still like a tour of the               

Academy, please contact Miss J Mitchell, Headteachers’ PA on 01502 582312 

www.benjaminbritten.school 
  Blyford Road, Lowestoft, Suffolk, NR32 4PZ 

  Telephone: 01502 582312      


